
HILLGROVE AVENUE WATERMAIN REPLACEMENT

CONSTRUCTION START: WEEK OF MAY 6, 2024

The City of Maple Heights will be continuing their replacement of watermain systems in the City 
of Maple Heights. The watermain replacement work will take place in the following location:

- Hillgrove Avenue between Warrensville Center Road and Northfield Road.
                                           
The project consists of abandoning in place the existing water main and installation of new 
water main and all associated service connections and hydrants on Hillgrove Avenue between 
Warrensville Center Road and Northfield Road in the City of Maple Heights. The project also 
consists of pavement planing, partial and full depth pavement repairs, chip seal (pre-seal), 
asphalt layer, chip seal (surface), and fog seal on Hillgrove Avenue. The area of construction is 
shown below:

The City of Maple Heights has contracted with Fabrizi Trucking & Paving Co. to replace the 
watermain and service connections on Hillgrove Avenue from Warrensville Center Road to 
Northfield Road.  Preliminary setup work and existing field conditions assessment will begin the 
week of May 6, 2024. Construction is scheduled to begin the week of May 13, 2024 and will be 
completed early November, assuming favorable weather conditions. 

Temporary lane closures will be required at various times throughout construction and the 
contractor will be using flaggers to direct traffic.  Please proceed with caution through the work 
zone for your safety and the safety of the construction workers.  If work is occurring directly 
in front of your house, you may temporarily lose access to your driveway.  The contractor will 
provide 24-hour notice if this is likely to occur, and they will work to restore access to your 
driveway as soon as work progresses past your driveway. 

Your patience and cooperation is appreciated. 


